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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Friday, August 05, 2016 9:44 AM
To: 'Janet Wells'
Subject: RE: Why do we need to have increase in FPL power bill again, can't believe how much 

my bill went up, new air conditioner & all, careful with the setting, with seasonal persons 
returning, using more power can understand, maybe the increase. No To ANY INCRE

Good morning Ms. Wells,  
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Janet Wells [mailto:flagma2003@icloud.com]  
Sent: Friday, August 05, 2016 9:34 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Why do we need to have increase in FPL power bill again, can't believe how much my bill went up, new air 
conditioner & all, careful with the setting, with seasonal persons returning, using more power can understand, maybe 
the increase. No To ANY INCREA... 
 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 

FPSC Commission Clerk
CORRESPONDENCE
AUG 05, 2016
DOCUMENT NO. 05906-16




